
 

 

MAYOR’S REPORT TO SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL 6TH AUGUST 2020 

 
 
Since the last meeting, the Mayor has attended: 
 
23rd July 2020 Arrival of the sand at Saltash Waterside Side invited by the 

Chair of the Regatta committee 

 

26th July 2020 St Stephen Church, presentation of Flowers to Rev Catherine 

Sigrist upon her leaving the parish 

 
 
 
 
 
The Deputy Mayor has not attended any events during this period 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


